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LAURENCE HALL FOWEER 

A R C H I T E C T ' 

3 4 7 N CHARLES S T R E E T 
B A L T I M O R E ' MARYLAND 

I". •'fc'C,-* 

July 27th, 1952. 

Governor nlbert C. Ritchie, 
Executive Department, 
Annapolis, Maryland. 

My dear Governor: 

I shall be at your office on Friday 

afternoon, July 29th, at three o*clock, with plans 

showing the proposed position of the Hall of Records 

on the St. John's property. 

Sincerely yours, 

A&tHti^ l^tAdW^ 



GOSH-K-ZS--

July 20th, 1933 

Mr. Laurence Hall Fowler, 
34? N. Charles Street, 
Baltimore, Maryland. 

Dear Laurences-

Slnce talking to you this morning, I 
have arranged for Douglas Gordon and several 
other members of the St. John's Board to 
come to my office in the state House Friday 
afternoon, July 89th, at three o*clock, in 
order to discuss the location of the Hall of 
Records. I will appreciate it if you will 
come down at the same time and brine your 
plans* 

Sincerely yours, 

R-L 
Governor. 



LAURENCE HALL FOWLER 
ARCHITECT 

347- N • CHARLES S T R E E T 
B A L T I M O R E • MARYLAND 

July 25th, 1932. 

Governor Albert C. Ritchie, 
Executive Department, 
^nnap olis, Maryland. 

My dear Governor: 

I have your letter dated July 20th, in regard 

to objections that have arisen about the location of the Hall 

of Records on the St. John's College property. 

I trust this matter can be adjusted, as I have 

what I think is a very satisfactory plan for the building, des­

igned for this site. I was getting the sketches in shape to 

show you shortly, but shall do nothing further with them until 

I hear from you. 

Sincerely yours, 



July 20th, 1933 

Mr. Laurence Hall Fowler, 
347 N. Charles Street, 
Baltimore, Maryland. 

Dear Laurenoe:-

I have just reoeived a latter from 
St. John's College tolling me that some 
objections have arisen to locating the 
Hall of Rooords Building on their property. 
I will not be able to find out whet the 
trouble is until next week, but thought I 
had better lot you know at onoe. 

Sineerely yours, 

H-L 
Governor. 
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July 19th, 1932. 

Hon. Albert C. Ritchie, 
Governor of Maryland, 
State House, 
Annapolis, Maryland. 

Dear Governor Ritchie:-

I understand there has been some dis­
cussion as to whether the Memorial Hall of Records 
building will be located on St* John's property. I 
do not know whether there is anything to this talk, 
but if there is, it occurs to me that it might be well 
to advise Mr. Fowler, the Architect, so that he may 
govern himself accordingly in his work. I know that 
Mr. Fowler has already received from the State Roads 
Commission a topographical survey of the location of 
the proposed building on St. John's property. 

Very truly yours, 

JOMcC/E 

Secretary 
Board of Public Works. 


